
From: vashon shuttle <vashonshuttle@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, December 18, 2020 11:56 AM 
To: UTC DL Transportation <transportation@utc.wa.gov> 
Subject: RELEASE OF AUTHORITY FOR CANCELLATION 
 

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, 
or responding to this email. Contact your desktop support or IT security staff for assistance and to report 
suspicious messages. 

I am requesting a temporary  suspension of my operating authority, due to the Covid 19 Pandemic, and 
reference docket number TE200456 Docket 01, please see the attached file, 
Form RELEASE OF AUTHORITY FOR CANCELLATION' 
 
 
 
Best, 
 
Danette Stoner  
 
vashonshuttle@gmail.com 
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